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MARLIN

To: Rafael G. Casals, Town Manager

From: Jose Santiago, PE, Marlin Engineering

Subject: Recommendation to Award Contract to ITB 19-01 for Lakes by the Bay Canoe/Kayak Launch Project
Date: 4/30/2019

Marlin Engineering performed a due diligence review of the proposals for responsiveness and found the
Proposal submitted by V Engineering & Consulting Corporation to be responsive and met all the minimum
qualifications and provided all of the necessary references for this solicitation. V Engineering & Consulting
Corporation has been in business for over 8 years as a Florida Corporation, primarily serving the Miami Dade
Water and Sewer Department.

For the above stated reasons, Marlin Engineering, recommends that the Town execute a contract with V
Engineering & Consulting Corporation for the “Lakes by the Bay Canoe/Kayak Launch”, ITB# 19-01, in an
amount not to exceed $597,000.00.
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